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From: Trisha Hewitt <trisha.hewitt@tamarcrossings.org.uk>
Sent: 18 June 2025 14:18
To: Trisha Hewitt
Subject: re updated Tamar Crossings website to provide real time journey information w

Good afternoon

Please see below a copy of the press release about the updating of the Tamar Crossings website to provide
real time journey information on multiple routes to both crossings which will be added to the Tamar
Crossings website and sent to the media later today.

Tamar Crossings website updated to provide real time journey information for users of Tamar
Bridge and Torpoint Ferry.
18 June 2025

Tamar Crossings has updated its website to be more user friendly and provide real time journey information
for people using the two crossings.

As well as providing general information about the day-to-day operation of the crossings, the refreshed site,
which has been launched this week, will provide real time information on multiple individual routes that
rely on the Tamar Bridge and Torpoint Ferry.

The journey time information will be updated every three minutes.

“We are very pleased to be launching our updated website “ said Interim General Manager Andrew
Vallance. “We recognise the importance of providing up to date information on journey times to
people using the crossings and have worked with our partners to design a programme which provides
real time information on routes covering both Cornwall and Plymouth.

“We hope that this will provide a valuable tool to help people plan their journeys to key places such
as the city centre and Derriford hospital prior to setting off”.

The updated website, which can be accessed at https://www.tamarcrossings.org.uk/ has been designed to be
compatible with mobiles and tablets.

Kind regards
Trisha




